
 

Prom 2022 
 
On February 19, 2022 we had the pleasure and honor to participate in an exceptional event 
for our students. This year's high school graduates, that is students graduating from general 
secondary school and technical school of economics, according to tradition, 100 days before 
their final exams, they met at a ceremonial ball. Me and Milan were invited to the prom as 
accompanying persons to Krzysztof and Karolina.  
 

 
 

It was a great time. There was a place for ceremonial speeches , thanks for teachers and 
parents, a special artistic program and lots of delicious food. The fun was great, music was 
excellent, we danced a lot and had some  competitions. We have chosen a King and a prom 
Queen. The honor of winning the royal crown fell to Krzysztof, and Ola became the queen of 
the ball.  

                                                         
 
 It was a fantastic experience for Milan and me as we remembered our time when we 
graduated from high school and had fun at the prom. Those were beautiful days ... 
 
Maria and Milan 


